
Since 2017, L’Apogée Courchevel has been committed to 
preserving the rich cultural and environmental heritage 

of the region and passing it on to future generations.

Since 2023, we have been working with Courchevel primary 
schools to create environmental projects and build together 

a sustainable future for generations to come. 

Thanks to your generosity, in 2024, children took part 
in workshops to raise their awareness of the fragility of our 

region's wildlife with the global warming.

This year, you can join us to fund new educational installations in 
the school to preserve biodiversity.
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